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Dear Parent, 

I hope you all had a good weekend. 

Following on from our conversation last Thursday morning, I wanted to update you on the staffing 

structure for Year 6 2022 – 2023. Mrs. Lindsay Gibson-Phillips, will be teaching Year 6 for the Autumn 

Term. She will be taking part in the whole school transition on Thursday, as well as spending the 

whole day with the children in their Year 5 classroom, with Mr. Hilsden.  

Mrs. Gibson-Phillips would like the opportunity to meet you all after school on Thursday at 3:30pm in 

the Year 6 classroom. Once you have picked up your child/children, please enter school through the 

main entrance. 

Mr. Dominic May will then be joining us in January 2023 and further information regarding transition 

will be given nearer the time.  

Although this situation is not ideal, I want to again reassure you that both teachers are extremely 

experienced Year 6 practitioners and excellent additions to our committed team. They will make the 

transition between teachers as seamless as possible. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 

Many thanks, 

Theresa Rainford  
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